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EVENT UPDATE 

Upcoming Events 

 Sept 15 – Carnival Planning Meeting 7:00pm 

 Sept 19 (and every Monday following) – Monday 

Night Euchre 7:00pm 

 Sept 29 – Carnival Planning Meeting 7:00pm 

 October 5 - Regular Monthly Meeting 7:00pm 

 October 30 – Kids Halloween Party 

 

FOLLOW SUIT AND JOIN US FOR EUCHRE 

THIS FALL! 

That’s right, Monday Euchre nights are back! 

Starting September 19 at 7:00pm at the Rankin 

Centre. 

 

WINTER IS COMING! 

We are already getting ready for the Annual Winter 

Carnival - but we need your help. Come on out and be 

a part of the Carnival Crew! We will need many 

helping hands to make this happen for our 

community, so if you can volunteer please come and 

join us. Meetings will be held at the Rankin Centre 

September 15th and 29th at 7:00PM. “One of the 

greatest gifts you can give is your time.” Hope to see 

you there! 

 

DELTA BINGO 

We require bingo workers for the following dates.  

Please get back to me as soon as possible if you can 

work any of them, 613-735-0224 

Oct. 2     3:30-5:30  1 worker 

Oct. 16   3:30-5:30  2 workers 

Oct.  30   3:30-5:30 2 workers 

 

We are still looking for more workers to join our 

bingo team. If you would like to work at Delta Bingo 

for 2 hour shifts on a Sunday afternoon, please call 

Muriel 613-735-0224 for the details. This is a good 

fundraiser for The Centre and we could certainly use 

your help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIPS 

Call Cathy Grahl (613-735-3381) to get your 2022 

membership, or mail a cheque to the Centre at 20 

Rankin Rink Road, Pembroke, K8A 6W4. Family 

memberships are $20 and single (18 & over is $10)  

 

BOTTLE DRIVE 

The bottle drive is still continuing, so if you have any 

alcoholic bottles and cans taking up room, you can 

drop them off to Santana Kuehl, 38516 Highway 41.   

All money will go to the Rankin Centre to help 

promote programs and pay expenses.  If you wish 

more details call Santana at (613-281-7696). 

 

PAVEMENT SEALING 

Anyone who has been at the Rankin Centre recently 

will have noticed that our pavement has been resealed 

and the lines have been repainted. Thanks to Valley 

Asphalt for a job well done. It looks great.  

 

MONTHLY MEETING 

Our meeting continue monthly. Our next meeting is 

on Wednesday, October 5th, 2022 at 7:00pm. Come 

join us and see how your Centre is doing and what is 

being planned. 

 

KIDS HALLOWEEN PARTY 

Hold the date of Sunday, October 30th for a 

spooktacular time! More details to come next month. 

If you are interested in helping out with this event, 

please email Tawnya at tsmile10@hotmail.com. 

 
 


